August 22, 2012
Philip W. Clark, P.E. 


CCEalbq@aol.com
Clark Consulting Engineers

19 Ryan Road

Edgewood, NM 87015

Re:
Earthday Recycling, 112 Headingly Ave. NW, 
Request for Permanent C.O.  – Not Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 01-05-12, (G15/D105)

Certification dated: 08-16-12

Dear Mr. Clark,
Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 08-21-12, the above referenced Certification is not accepted for release of Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

1. The Engineer’s certifying language will need to be per the DPM, see attached sample.
2. All pond volumes require certification.  Please provide the north and south pond volume.
3. After a recent site visit, it appears some asphaltic material was placed in the south pond.  The fill will affect the volume and may cause flows to leave the site to the east and west.  The approved plan calls for 690 cf of storage.  Please clarify the grades in this area.

4. Additional certified spot elevations are required for permanent certificate of occupancy acceptance by hydrology.

5. The as-built plan should reflect as constructed conditions.  

a. The landscape area adjacent to the entrance drive was not built. 

b. Plan should note all walls that are not constructed.

To improve certification quality, Hydrology is requiring on onsite meeting after the comments have been addressed.   Please contact Tim Sims at 924-3982 to schedule the meeting.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer—Hydrology, Planning Dept.

Development and Building Services
C: e-mail
